
Sunday, April 30, 2017 

TODAY’S SCRIPTURE: Colossians 1:24-29 pg. 1832 

TODAY’S MESSAGE: “Japan: The Nation Yet to Know The Gospel” 

_______________________________________________ 

Notes: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss a message? Want to hear the message again? Go to  

Sibleyfrc.org and click on “sermon” to watch the video. 

Pray for God’s People 
If you have a pastoral need, please call Pastor Luke Schouten, 920-889-
3911, any consistory elder or the church office (754-2783) Remember, 
we cannot print your name unless you have granted FRC permission to 
do so. If you have a prayer request you would like included, please con-
tact the office.  
• Pray for those in assisted living: Jeanette Groenenboom, Jack Hurd, 

and Geneva Wissink. 
• Pray for our nursing home residents: Larry Buysman, Minnie De 

Jong, Tracy Den Beste, Dutch Kruger, and Marian Zevenbergen. 
• Pray for our Missionaries: Dr. Bernadeth Kelly and Adrian Bobb, Jeff 

and Chelsea Lampen, Sayuri Kist-Okazaki, Brian and Donna Renes, J.J. 
and Tim Ten Cley, Rowland and Jane Van Es. 

• Mike Kraayenbrink had surgery this past week in Omaha for cancer 
surgery. Please remember Mike and Laurie and family in your pray-
ers.  

With Deepest Sympathy 
• Angeline Calsbeek, age 88, of Balaton, Minnesota, formerly of Sibley, 

Iowa, passed away on Friday, April 21, 2017 at Colonial Manor in Ba-
laton, Minnesota. Funeral Services will be Monday, May 1, 2017 at 
10:30 A.M. at the First Reformed Church in Sibley. Rev. Luke Schou-
ten officiating. Burial at Holman Township Cemetery in Sibley. Visita-
tion will be Sunday, April 30, from 2:00 to 8:00 P.M. with the family 
present from 6:00 to 8:00 P.M. at the Andringa Funeral Home in Si-
bley.  
 

Congratulations Extended to: 
• Brent and Chelsey Town welcomed a daughter, Kayler Brentlei Town 

on April 22, 2017. She is welcomed home by her parents and her old-
er sisters; Hudsyn and Hadlie and older brother, Kasen.  Congratula-
tions to everyone! 

Thank you: 
• The Education Ministry Team would like to thank the teachers and 

helpers who taught our children during our Wednesday Night Bible 
Class. They are: Pam and Duane Vande Hoef, Cole and Kayla Hoeks-
tra, Lesa Stofferan, Gina Jacobsma, Deb Kosters, Maureen Heilman, 
Annette Janssen, Gert Gaalswyk, Brian and Jamiey Daiker, Melissa 
Anderson and Nisa de Boom. A special thanks to Kim Mc Dougall, 
Rhonda Riebeling and Brenda Ackerman for planning, preparing and 
serving our family night meals. WE APPRECIATE ALL OF YOU! 


